
Help Us Build  
The Bill Nygren Buggy  

Exhibit

The Museum of Seminole County History acquired a 
collection of 32 historic horse-and-buggy carriages and 
The Historical Society is now raising money to help 
fund the renovation of an existing facility to create   
The Nygren Buggy Collection! 

When finished this interactive and one-of-a-kind 
exhibit will provide visitors with a first-hand look at 
how common Americans moved across the country  
by providing an accessible and durable transportation 
avenue to the masses that would evolve through the 
Industrial Revolution and pave the way for the birth  
of the modern automobile!

AT THE MUSEUM OF SEMINOLE COUNTY HISTORY

We ask that you consider  
donating and helping make  

this exhibit come to life! 



Make checks payable to Seminole County Historical 
Society. Please fill out the following form with your 
contribution:

Name

Address

City

State 		    Zip

Phone

Email

Dedication

Please check the box of the amount you or your employer 
would like to make:

 $500
 $1,000
 $5,000
 $25,000
 Other

Donation of $1,000:  Sponsor the preservation of one of 
Bill Nygren’s  Buggies. Sponsor name will appear as the 
buggy’s sponsor and have pictures taken with your “ride.” 

Donation of $5,000:  Sponsor the preservation of 6 of 
Bill Nygren’s Buggies. Sponsor will receive a memorial 
plaque and will be recognized at the museum.

Donation of $25,000:  Sponsor will be recognized as 
the title sponsor for the Bill Nygren Buggy Collection 
with permanent signage on the front of the building 
for five years! 

Contributions to the Seminole County Historical Society 
are tax-deductible in most cases.

For more information, contact the  
Museum at 407-665-2489, or the Historical Society 
at http://www.seminolecountyhistoricalsociety.com.   


